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Construction Update – September 25, 2017 

New sewer line installation continues along Southeast 35th Place 

Last week, crews started installing the new force 

main sewer line along S.E. 35th Pl. Work started 

near the intersection at 164th Avenue Southeast 

and crews are moving west towards Southeast 

Eastgate Way. Work to install the new sewer line 

in this area is expected to continue through early 

October.  

This work is part of the County’s project to 
upgrade the Sunset and Heathfield pump stations 
and related sewer pipes that send sewage from 
Sammamish, Issaquah, and Bellevue to King 
County’s treatment plant in Renton.  

Extended work hours 

King County’s contractor received approval from 
the City of Bellevue to work extended hours each 
day to minimize the overall amount of days for this 
work on S.E. 35th Pl. Crews will be working 
weekdays from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.  

What to Expect: 

• Work on weekdays between 7 a.m. – 5 p.m.  

• Temporary and intermittent single-lane closures on S.E. 35th Pl. 

• For some homes, work may cross the driveway and access may be blocked intermittently during work 
hours 

o If you need to travel in or out of your driveway during that time, crews will accommodate you, 
however it could take several minutes for crews to make the necessary adjustments 

• Signs and flaggers to direct traffic around work 

• When crews are not working in the street, they will temporarily patch and re-open affected lanes to 
traffic 

• Expect some traffic delays when driving through the area 

• Equipment, dust and noise close to the work areas 
 

  

For more information 

• Visit www.kingcounty.gov/sunsetheathfield 

• Call the project hotline at 206-296-7800  

• Email De’Sean Quinn at desean.quinn@kingcounty.gov 

Stay informed! 

Sign up for the email list by visiting our website 

or emailing De’Sean Quinn, 

desean.quinn@kingcounty.gov. Reach us any 

time on the project hotline at 206-296-7800! 
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